
 

 

 
 

  

      January 31st,2020. 

 

Mr. Jack Holmes 

Sports Travel 

Ausserschwandstrasse 71 

3715 Adelboden - Switzerland 

 

Dear Jack:  

 Just a short thank you and to acknowledge the great effort by you and 

Christoffer in planning and running the travel routings, hockey games 

and the tours for the Ted Reeve Thunder Minor Bantam AA 2006 team 

this past December and January. 

 I would like to say thank-you to the coaches, players and parents of the 

all the teams that we played in Czech Republic and Germany for games 

that “our players and Parents will remember for a Lifetime”. We would 

also like to thank Christoffer and the tour guides for their interesting 

insight into Kraków (Poland), Brno and Prague (Czech Republic) and 

Munich (Germany). 

In all, it was a fantastic trip that everybody fully enjoyed and will 

remember for years to come. 

I would be more than pleased to recommend your Sport travel services to 

any team wanting to travel to Europe.  

Thank for the hospitality and sportsmanship shown to us by all. 

 

Sincerely 

Gordon Mc Donald 

2
nd

 Vice-President 

Greater Toronto Hockey League 


